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December 3, 2024 

Changes to TDSB English Kindergarten Registration and Before-and After-School 

Program Interest Survey 

Dear Child Care and Before- and After-School Program Colleagues, 

As valuable members of our school community, we would like to share information 

about changes to TDSB English Kindergarten Registration and the annual Before- and 

After-School Program (BASP) Interest Survey for the upcoming 2025-26 school year. 

Changes to when TDSB English Kindergarten Registration begins: 

New this year, registration for all TDSB English Kindergarten programs will begin in 

January to better align with other system wide application processes. Families with 

children who will be four by December 31, 2025, can register their child/ren for Junior 

Kindergarten in September 2025 by visiting their local school and/or using our Online 

Registration System. For more information, please visit www.tdsb.on.ca/kindergarten. 

Changes to Before- and After-School Program Interest Survey timelines: 

To align with an earlier Kindergarten Registration, the TDSB will also be moving our 

BASP Interest Survey to January 2025. This survey supports the TDSB in determining if 

there is enough interest from families to explore developing a BASP in schools that do 

not already have a program.  For more information, please visit www.tdsb.on.ca/BASP. 

If you have any questions about the above, please connect with your school Principal 

about Kindergarten Registration, or our Child Care Services Team about BASP.  

Sincerely, 

http://www.tdsb.on.ca/kindergarten
http://www.tdsb.on.ca/BASP
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Child Care Services 

Toronto District School Board 

416-394-7965 

ccs@tdsb.on.ca  

TDSB Early Years TDSB Child Care & BASP Resources  

 

 

mailto:ccs@tdsb.on.ca
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/EarlyYears/ChildCare
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/EarlyYears/Before-and-After-School-Program-4-to-12-Years/Program-Resources

